
 

You’re Invited  

The League of Women Voters of Tennessee, in cooperation with the First Amendment Center, 

invites you to a free screening of Gerrymandering, a documentary that takes a nonpartisan 

approach to educating citizens about the implications of redistricting – the redrawing of 

congressional and state electoral boundaries based on new census data. The documentary will be 

screened on Thursday, Oct. 6, and will be preceded by a reception. A panel discussion, 

moderated by Gene Policinski, senior vice president and executive director of the First 

Amendment Center, will follow the film.  

 

Please RSVP to info@tnmapitout.org.    
 

 

Location:  The Belcourt Theatre 

2102 Belcourt Avenue 

Nashville, Tenn. 

in Hillsboro Village 

 

Time:  Thursday, Oct. 6 

  Reception – 6:30 p.m. 

  Film – 7 p.m. 

  Panel discussion – 8:30 p.m. 

 

Cost:  The event is free and open to the public.  
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